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 August “Non-Official” Rally Information  

August 19-21, 2016 International RV Park   

3175 West International Speedway Blvd., Daytona, FL 32124 

Early arrivals starting 8/16 

 

Contact Lori Pierce at h2o1retired@yahoo.com or (321) 863-1042 if you are planning to attend or 

will not be able to attend by Wednesday, August 10.  Reservations will be made with Lori Pierce.  

Rally fees $20 per night and paid at office when checking in. 

Rally Schedule of Events  

Due to the hot temperature, Thursday night grilling out has been postponed.  It can be 
decided to eat out. 
 

Friday, August 19 

Time:  TBA – Shooting at Volusia Top Gun Range 

3:00 PM – Social Hour inside clubhouse. 

5:30 PM – Pizza Night in clubhouse.  

7:00 PM – Games in clubhouse.  Bingo, or Hand & Foot. 

8:30 PM – Outside Evening Gathering  

 

Saturday, August 20 

1:30 PM – Angell & Phelps Chocolate Factory Tour 

5:00 PM – Happy Hour with International RV Park 

5:30 PM – Dinner provided by International RV Park 

TBA – Outside Evening Gathering  
 

Upcoming 2016 Rally Dates 

 August 19 - 21 Daytona International RV Resort 

September 9-11 Daytona International RV Resort 

October 14 - 16 Paradise Oaks RV Resort, Bushnell 

November 11-13 Camelot, Malabar  

December 9-11 Lake Oklawaha, Fort McCoy (Holiday Party and Install of New Officers) 
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  July Rally Review 

Daytona RV International RV Park, Daytona – 7 member coaches attended, with two guests. Ben and 

Whitney, friends of the Pierce’s and Meyers’ and Rick and Nancy, friends of Mike and Felicia.   

 It was hot! But we made the best of it. Friday morning Felicia made reservations for anyone to go and 

shoot 380’s, 9mm, 40 cal., 44 mag, 45 long colt, and AR long rifles.  Thanks to Frank and a big thanks to 

Ben (Owner of Liberty Firearms) for sub-guns. Everyone had a great time and we will do this again next 

month.  Pizza was ordered on Friday night. Saturday morning a few went back and shot again.  We had a 

great dinner on Saturday night; we had ham, mashed potatoes and green beans. It was nice to have 

everyone sit outside and enjoy the fresh air after dinner. 

Check out the fun on the website and Facebook.  

If you are interest in going “Shooting” on Friday at Volusia Top Gun, please let Felicia know if you are 

interested. 

January – No Rally 

 

February 2-5 SEA Lands in Lakeland, Sun ‘n Fun Expo Campus, Lakeland Linder Regional 

Airport. 

 

March 7-12 Mystery Rally (Carol Buck) 

 

April 11-16 Blueberry Hill RV Resort, Bushnell, FL   

 

May 9-14 Seasons in the Sun, Mims 

 

June, July, August – TBA 

 

September 12-17 Season in the Sun, Mims 

 

October 10-15 Wilderness RV Resort 

 

November 7-12 Camelot, Malabar 

 

December 5-10 Stage Coach R-V Park, St. Augustine 
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 December’s holiday party is right around the corner.  This 

year I would like to have everyone’s involvement.  Do you 

wish to continue the silent auction or do you wish to try 

something different like a white elephant gift exchange?  

Please send your suggestions to President Lori Pierce. Each 

idea will be placed on a ballet and voted on at the October 

rally.  

If you wish to continue the silent auction, please make sure 

you send your charity to Paul Conner’s.  Paul will do the 

research for each charity that is suggested. 

nrconn@gmail.com 

Birthdays   

Bittner, Wayne Aug 12 

Hoover, Diane Aug 12 

Haney, Dave Aug 18 

Hisaw, Bob Aug 23 
 

Anniversaries 

Haney, Dave & Judy Aug 10 

Kruse, Joel & Jane Aug 28 

Cassada, Wayne & Brenda Aug 29 

Nowak, Lynn & Ted Aug 25 
 

 

Chaplain’s Message by Dick and Linda Schauland 

Angelic Protection 

Matthew 18:10 “Take heed that ye despise not one of these little ones; for I say unto you, that in heaven their angels do always behold the 

face of my Father which is in heaven.” 

We have angels assigned to us.  Hebrews 1:14 further reveals that their purpose is to minister to us (on our behalf).  In the Old Testament, 

Psalm 91 teaches on the ministry of angels to God’s people. 

Some have realized this truth and have taken it even further to say that we are supposed to speak to our angels and they will obey our 

commands.  There is no instruction in scripture to do this nor is there any example of it being done.  Many of the angels’ protective duties 

described in Psalm 91 are preventative, and we certainly could not effectively command these activities. 

Rather, these angels are dispatched exactly as this verse describes – by looking at the Father’s face.  God Almighty controls them for us; 

however, we do have a part to play.  In Psalm 91 it is those who dwell in the secret place of the Most High that are able to benefit from 

angelic activity (verse 1).  Verse two further instructs us to say that the Lord is our refuge and fortress and that we trust in Him. 

It is the combination of our faith in God and His faithfulness to us that releases the angels on our behalf.  If it was solely up to God, His 

provision would be the same for everyone because of His mercy and grace.  However, we have to receive God’s grace by faith (Ephesians 

2:8).  As you seek the Lord, become aware of his ministering spirits that were created to minister to you.  Speak forth your faith in this area, 

and He will send forth His angels on your behalf. 

 

Nominations for the 2017 Executive Board are now being accepted.  If you wish to run for president, 

vice president, secretary, treasurer, national director or alt. national director please contact Maury 

Hudson or Lori Pierce.  Deadline is September 2016.  Nominations will be announced at the 

September rally and placed on the ballot for voting in October. 
 

Lori’s email = h2o1retired@yahoo.com 

Maury’s email = maury_hudson@mac.com 
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